
 

Network Adequacy Project   
 
Network adequacy requirements are an integral requirement of our contract with LDH. United 
Healthcare Community Plan of Louisiana is currently reviewing our current provider network.  

In conjunction with LDH, United Healthcare Community Plan of Louisiana is starting a new 
project that will span over the next six months. The project will consist of a thorough review of 
provider data to make the necessary corrections to our network reporting. This project will also 
eliminate the risk of inaccurate or outdated provider data and assist with the accuracy of our 
provider directory.  

We will be outreaching to you to attest that the information we have is current and correct.  

For questions or concerns, contact United Healthcare Community Plan at 1-866-675-1607. 
 

 

 


